
Mass Intentions:         

Thursday, Dec 2nd Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
Stanowski

Sunday, Dec 5th  For the deceased members of the Hille family requested by 
Heidi Glaser Hille

     Thursday Dec 9th  Repose of the soul of Marie Farrah Lahoud requested 
by the Depatie Family

Sunday, Dec 12th Repose of the soul of Collins Remington requested by his wife
Mickey Remington

Thursday, Dec 16th In thanksgiving for the birth of our grandson Leon Richard  
LaRosa requested by Michelle and Jean Gaudreault

Sunday, Dec 19th  Repose of the soul of Jim Keith requested by Rita 
Krakus

Thursday, Dec 23rd  Repose of the soul of John Barrette requested by 
Margie Irving 

Friday, Dec 24th Repose of  the soul  of  Roberta  Machnik  requested by  the  
Sebright and Goill families

Sunday, Dec 26th         Repose of the soul of David Diomedis requested by the 
Ignacio family 

Collections for November:  $5,965.36 

Parish Dues  $23,646.00 (to date)

Heritage Fund   $45,941.65  (to date)

St. Augustine’s Parish Fabrique Members

Mary Clermont Chairman & Personnel  514-827-7297

Susan Leclair Vice Chairman, Communications 

& Special Projects  450-461-1842

     Vivien Lepine Secretary  450-461-0571     

     Michelle Gaudreault Hall Rental & Special Projects  450-441-6834
TBA Maintenance  
Isabelle Gorska Liturgy & Media Liaison  450-653-9957
Ron Losier                             Finances               450-653-9377

E-Transfers for Parish Dues, Collections and Heritage

 
st.augustine@bellne  t  .ca   (Parish dues & collections) or 

st.augustine-heritage@bellnet.ca (Heritage project)

Kindly email the answer to your security question to the same email you used
for the transfer and include the type of donation (collection, parish dues, etc)
and your church envelope # if you have one. 

Please support our advertisers! St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish
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Saint John Paul II Pastoral Unit

Bulletin for December 2021
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Pastor:       Father Manus Bradley, polbradley@aol.com
Priest Collaborators: Father John Torrance 

      Father Gerard Lachapelle
                                          

Animation Team: Fr. Manus Bradley, Fr. John Torrance

Administrative Coordinator: Christine Gage 514-250-4045 
ac.sjp2pu@gmail.com 
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St Augustine’s Christmas Schedule of Masses

Christmas Eve, December 24th at 8:00 pm      
 
New Year’s Day, January 1st at 9:15 am  
 

Schedule of Masses

Sundays:  9:15 am
Thursdays:    9:15 am
Adoration:         First Thursday of the month

 . 

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for December

Catechists

Let us pray for the catechists, summoned to announce the Word of God: may
they be its witnesses, with courage and creativity and in the power of the Holy
Spirit. 

 Our Cheese Fundraiser was Successful!

Thanks  to  our  loyal  cheese  lovers,  we
are very happy to announce that we sold
241 boxes of cheese!  

Pick-up  will  occur  on  Saturday
December 11th from 2-4 pm. We will be
contacting  clients  individually  by  phone
or by email. 

We sincerely thank you for your support
in  helping  us  raise  $3320.00  for  the
church operational costs.

Michelle Gaudreault, Mary Clermont and
Susan Leclair.     

The Women's’ Guild pie fundraiser was a success!

For  those who purchased  pies,  they  will  be
available  for  pickup at  the  hall  kitchen after
the Dec 5th mass. 

Please  remember  to  bring  your  own  bags.
Thank you once again for your orders.

The  Guild  would  like  to  wish  everyone  a
wonderful  Christmas  and  a  peaceful  New
Year.” 

Mary Fiset

Thank you from the Lion’s Club

To the parishioners of St Augustine Parish, we would like to thank you for
your ongoing support in purchasing our Lions Cakes. This year as in other
years  the  profits  from  these  sales  are  moved  back  into  our  St  Bruno
community and are used to support the community organizations that help
our needy neighbours at Christmas with food cards to be used at our local

IGA  and  Provigo.  These  cards  help  bring
better  meals  to  their  tables,  to  feed  their
children  and  to  reduce  the  challenges  they
may  be  facing  in  these  increasingly  difficult
economic  times.  You  have  helped  us  to
continue  to  service  and  support  our  great
community. Merry Christmas 
The St Bruno Lions Club Members.

St Augustine Reaches out  to Collect  Winter coats,
Boots and Backpacks for the Homeless

“The King will reply, ‘Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of
these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me. (Matthew 25:40)

St. Paul's Church, in aid of Bread and Beyond, is looking for donations of
winter wear for the homeless. 

What  is  needed:  winter  coats,  boots,  and  back  packs  to  hold  their
belongings during the day when they are on the street. 

In collaboration with St Paul’s, St Augustine’s will accept your winter coats,
back packs  or  boots  on Sundays before  or  after  Mass for  the month  of
December.  They will  be delivered to St  Paul’s  in time for  the pick-up on
Wednesday’s. 

Again we are only accepting these specific items due to Covid protocol rules
– winter coats, boots, and backpacks 

if you have any questions, please contact us at 450-653-4402

Susan Leclair

The Food Box is back in the Narthex

Our parish food box is back in the Narthex for your donations. All proceeds will
go to ‘Les Petits Bonheurs’. This is a wonderful chance to move into mission
mode and help the less fortunate. 

An Advent Prayer – Henri Nouwen

Lord Jesus, Master of both the light and the darkness, send your Holy Spirit
upon our preparations for Christmas.

We who have so much to do seek quiet spaces to hear your voice each day.

We who are anxious over many things look forward to your coming among us.

We who are  blessed in  so  many ways  long for  the  complete  joy  of  your
kingdom.

We whose hearts are heavy seek the joy of your presence.

We are your people, walking in darkness, yet seeking the light.

To you we say, “Come Lord Jesus!”

In Memoriam 

Mildred Giroux  January 17th at he age of 78

Halina Klosowski November  2020 at the age of 87

James Wilkes  November 14th at the age of 90

If you know of the passing of parishioners or former parishioners please let
us  know  at  staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com and  Heidi  Glaser  for
Sunday prayers. 
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